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Since the last Vermilion River Branch Activity Report, the following activities have 
taken place in the Vermilion River Branch: 

Executive Meetings: 

A Branch executive meeting was held in Lloydminster on June 21st, 2004. 

Student Outreach: 

There were no student awards given out since the last branch report.  The fall awards 
will begin on September 10 at the Kitscoty School. 

Finances : 

The Branch is financially sound with a current bank balance of $4623.49. 

Events Held : 

Our annual fun golf tournament was held July 15th at the Rolling Green Fairways Golf 
Course in Lloydminster.  A total of 45 golfers attended to play 9 holes on a beautiful 
sunny day.  Credit goes to Bessie Liang and Evan Dewar for organizing the event.  
Several corporate sponsors donated prizes.  A good time was had by all. 

Future: 

There will be an annual PD Day & Technical Dinner Presentation to be held on 
October 4, 2004.  Lisa Brown, BA, MA will be conducting two seminars throughout 
the day:  “Mental Toughness – Training for Success” and “Write On – Writing Skills 
for Business”.  In the evening, Michael D. Brown, M. Eng., P. Eng. will be giving a 
technical presentation entitled “Flaring & Venting – Alberta Energy & Utilities Board 
(EUB)”. 

There will possibly be a Permit to Practice Seminar held in Lloydminster this fall 
depending on interest. 

 

 


